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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Amos, James <jamos@blm.gov>
Sent: Friday, November 8, 2019 9:26 AM
To: Cliff Brunson
Cc: EMNRD-OCD-District1spills; Barnhill, Amy D.; Ken Swinney; Jennifer Gilkey; Kathy Purvis
Subject: [EXT] Re: [EXTERNAL] Chevron - Smith 4 Federal #001 (1RP-5435) - 

Delineation/Remediation Workplan

Cliff,  
 
The BLM has reviewed your Delineation/Remediation Workplan for the referenced location. consider this as the BLM 
authorization to proceed with the remediation as specified. If any questions please get back to me. Thanks 
 
On Fri, Oct 25, 2019 at 4:21 PM Cliff Brunson <cbrunson@bbcinternational.com> wrote: 

This is a re-submittal for this plan. It was originally submitted on 6/28/19 and no response has been received as of 
today. It would be appreciated if you could review this as soon as possible. Chevron looks forward to the approval to 
proceed. 

  

Thanks, Cliff 

  

  

All, 

  

Please find the attached Delineation Workplan and remediation proposal for the Chevron Smith 4 Federal #001 (1RP-
5435). Chevron is requesting that you review this plan and is looking forward to the OCD’s and BLM’s approval. 

  

If you have any questions, please let me know. 

  

Thanks, Cliff 

  

  

Cliff  P. Brunson, CEI, CRS 

President 
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BBC International, Inc. 

World-Wide Environmental Specialists 

Mailing Address: 

P. O. Box 805 

Hobbs, NM  88241-0805  USA 

Shipping Address: 

1324 W. Marland St. 

Hobbs, NM  88240  USA 

Phone: (575) 397-6388 

Fax: (575) 397-0397 

E-Mail:  cbrunson@bbcinternational.com 

 

******************************************** 

Confidentiality Notice:  This electronic transmission (and any attached documents) is intended only for the person(s) to whom it is addressed and may contain 
information that is privileged, confidential, or otherwise protected from disclosure. If you have received this transmission in error, please immediately notify the 
sender by e-mail or by telephone call to (575) 397-6388 for handling instructions. Any disclosure or distribution of the contents of this transmission by anyone other 
than the named recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. 

******************************************** 

  

 
 
 
--  
 Confidentiality Warning:  This message along with any attachments are intended only for use of the individual or entity to 
which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged or confidential and exempt from disclosure under 
applicable law.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for 
delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying 
of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender 
immediately.  

James A. Amos 
Bureau of Land Management 
Carlsbad Field Office 
Supervisory Petroleum Engineering Tech 
620 East Greene Street 
Carlsbad, NM. 88220 
Office:  (575) 234-5909 
Fax:  (575) 234-5927 
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Cell:  (575) 361-2648 
E-mail: jamos@blm.gov 


